
Cando Community Library Board January 2021 

 

Cando Community Library Board Meeting 

January 18, 2021 7:30 p.m. 

 

The meeting was called to order by Melanie Haugen. 

 

Present:   Melanie Wahl, Becky Kingsley, Hazel Krack, Hannah Alto 

 

The minutes from the November regular meeting were read and approved. 1st Melanie, 2nd 

Hannah 

  

The treasurer’s report was presented. Lavonne will soon be starting on the annual fundraising 

flyer. Approved 1st Melanie, 2nd Hannah 

 

Old/Continuing Business: 

A. Imagination Library- Melanie will print 100 brochures which will be delivered to 

the school and day cares in the area as well as be available at the library. Once the 

program is active, it will be shared on Storytime as well. 

B. Christmas Take and Make- 28 kids picked up craft and candy. 

C. Melanie will do a winter themed storytime on Jan 30 on Facebook Live. 

D. Lavonne and Becky will help Hazel complete the state report once it is open. 

Board will look at items for improvement from this to work on in the next year. 

E. Website- Hannah will check to see if she can be added as a contributor to the 

website to add items as needed. 

F. Lavonne and Melanie were not able to get a Facebook poll set up to ask the 

community for input on adult book club. Becky will try to set up a Google poll 

instead. 

G. Hannah reported the teen book club went well. There were 6 7-8th graders and 6 

sixth graders who participated. 

New Business:   

A. We will look into joining the state Overdrive consortium in order to offer e-books 

to our patrons. Becky will contact the state library for more information. 

B. Hazel will hold the “Blind Date with a Book” activity again in February. It will be 

advertised on the Facebook and OPAC pages. 

C. Summer Reading program materials and workshops are out. Olivia Reiser and 

Hannah are considering leading this again this year. They will make their decision 

by March. 

 

The next meeting is set for March 15, at 7:30 p.m.. 

 

Adjourned 1st Becky/ 2nd Hannah   

         

       Becky Kingsley, board secretary  

 - 


